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Next week: 

In English, we will continue our focus on narrative stories, complete our innovations and 

write our own stories.  

In Maths, we will continue our focus on multiplication and division. 

In Quest, we will continue to focus on the factors which may affect habitats and how this 

may endanger particular species and we will start looking at the artist Edgar Degas. 

 

What have we been learning? 

English 

Over the past two weeks, we have been looking at narrative stories. We have read 

‘The Great Kapok Tree’ and identified its SPaG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) 

features. This week, we innovated the text and have enjoyed using our imaginations 

to develop our own rainforest stories based on the original text. 

 

Maths 

In Maths, we looked at converting KM to M. We looked at perimeter and we 

focused on multiplying and dividing by 10 and 100. We have used place value grids 

and counters to support our understanding. 

 

Quest 

In RE, we have been learning about Hinduism and how Hindus pray to their many 

Gods. We set up our own pretend Hindu shrine whilst learning about the puja (the 

Hindu form of worship!). In Science, we have been looking at ‘Living Things’. We 

have learnt about the five main classification groups, created our own dichotomous 

keys and looked out how habitats can change. We even had a look in the forest 

school area to identify some local insect habitats! We started looking at colours in 

Spanish and played games to help us to remember the colours. We also had a 

fantastic team of archery professionals come and teach us how to play! 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 


